
Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not been transcribed verbatim.  Individual remarks as reported herein have not been submitted

to the individuals appearing before the committee for editing or corrections. Page 1

Approved:   May 1, 2001   
Date            

MINUTES OF THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON UTILITIES.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Carl D. Holmes at 12:12 p.m. on March 29, 2001 at the rail on
the 2nd floor of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Rep. Richard Alldritt

Committee staff present: Jo Cook, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee: None

Chairman Holmes spoke to the committee about optional meeting times for the hearing on SB 306.  He said
the committee could meet on Monday, as scheduled, or meet on Wednesday beginning at 8:00 a.m and
reconvening at each recess of the House.  He also announced there was work on a possible compromise, but
nothing was definite.  By consensus, the committee chose to work Wednesday and not Monday.

Chairman Holmes also announced there was an agreement on HB 2035 (KAN-ED) and documents would be
distributed showing the new language.

Meeting adjourned at 12:18 p.m.
 


